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The City of White Rock proposed the following plan to Transport Canada to lift the Order related to 
the recent removal of access at White Rock’s West Beach boat launch.  
 
The City’s proposal: 
 

 Install two stop signs and painted stop lines on both sides of the tracks. 

 Paint text “No stopping on tracks” on the pavement on both sides of the tracks.  

 Paint no parking zone cross-hatching on the north side of the track. 

 Replace the Railway Crossing sign on the south side of the track. This will work will be 
completed by Burlington Northern Santa Fe. 

 
At this time, the gate lock has been removed at the boat access point.  Residents are allowed to use 
the gate as access as long as they keep the gate closed after use. The City of White Rock has been in 
discussions with Transport Canada and remains hopeful that this proposed increase in safety 
measures will address their public safety concerns. 
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For more information contact: 
Shannon Levesque, Communications Officer 
City of White Rock 
Tel: 604.541.2114 
Email: slevesque@whiterockcity.ca 


